
Dear Prospective Sponsor,

Individuals, companies and organizations have devoted time and funds towards the success of

various youth programs. These programs would not be available to our youth if it were not for

private volunteers and supporters. One of the successful sports activities is girls Fast-pitch

softball.

I cordially invite your consideration and generosity in the Sponsorship of Seaside of Oxnard Girls

Fastpitch Softball (www.seasideofoxnard.com), in the amount of $200.00. Seaside of Oxnard

Girls Fastpitch Softball has operated in Oxnard for over twenty seasons and is a USA Softball of

Southern California registered league. We offer softball play to all girls’ ages 3-14 years old. We

offer league play of approximately 20 games, all-star play, and instructional clinics.

Our games will be held at Clark and Adair Field in the beautiful city of Oxnard. It is Seaside of

Oxnard’s responsibility to help maintain those fields and expenses. In order to offer this level of

instruction, it is necessary to purchase equipment, uniforms, registration materials and

insurance. We must also pay field use fees and umpire fees. Operating and managing the league

requires extensive time and money from volunteers and sponsors like you to be able to give our

girls a great season of fast-pitch softball.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (805)290-5552. Our League is

grateful for all donated time and funds from the various parents and sponsorships. Your

consideration for sponsorship is very much appreciated.

Our Tax ID for your tax reporting purposes is 20-8034547.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Tito Rojas
League President
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